
NOTICE CONCERNING THE EXAMINATION OF ASSESSMENT INVENTORY

                                                               AND VALUATION DATA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT

Assessment Inventory and Valuation Data is available for examination and Review.

This Data is the information that will be used to establish the assessment of each parcel 

which will appear on the TENTATIVE ROLL of

RED HOOK      -      which will be filed on or before May 1st, 2017.

The information may be reviewed in the Assessor’s Office at:

7340 So. Broadway, Red Hook  New York

April 25, 2017 between the hours of 10 a.m. and 2 p.m.

April 26, 2017 between the hours of 10 a.m. and 2 p.m.

 

Please call the Assessor’s Office at 758-4604/4605.

4-14-2017

Acting Assessor, Kathleen Myers


